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Christmas Fayre 

We are delighted to share that this year the children on the 
School Council are organising our Christmas Fayre, with the 
help of the staff, on Friday 30th November at 3.30pm. There 
will be various stalls and games together with refreshments and 
cakes on sale. 

May we please ask for donations of cakes and buns on the day. 

As a way of fundraising for this event, the School Council     
arranged a non uniform day on Wednesday 28th November and 
asked the children to bring in some chocolate as a donation for 
wearing non-uniform .  

30/11/18 - Christmas Fayre 
3.30pm-5pm 

07/12/18 - EYFS Nativity         
Performance 9.30am & 2.30pm 

10/12/18 - KS2 Performance 
9.30am & 6pm 

11/12/18 - KS1 Performance 
9.30am & 2.30pm 

11/12/18 - Christmas Lunch 

12/12/18 - Yr3 & Yr4 Christmas 
Party 

13/12/18 - KS1 Christmas Party 

14/12/18 - Pantomime Visit (Whole 
School) 

17/12/18 - Yr6 & EYFS Christmas 
Parties 

18/12/18 - Yr5 Christmas Party 

19/12/18 - Church Christmas   
Service (pm) 

20/12/18 - Close for Christmas 
break at 2.30pm 

21/12/18 - School Closed (Training 
Day) 

08/01/19 - School re-opens for 
pupils after Christmas break 

10/01/19 - Young Voices Concert 

16/01/19 - Robinwood Residential 
leaves 

18/01/19 - Robinwood Residential   
returns 

22/01/19 - Miss Picksleyõs Class     
assembly at 3pm 

30/01/19 - Mrs French/Mrs Dentõs 
Class assembly at 3pm 

Contact us: Bowmandale Primary School, Bowmandale, Barton On Humber, 
DN18 5EE. Tel: 01652 633633 

Email: admin.bowmandale@northlincs.gov.uk.  Website: www.bowmandale.n-
lincs.sch.uk 

Please may we ask that you inform the school if any information held by the 
school changes e.g. telephone numbers. 

Friends of Bowmandale Primary School 

Please may I share that due to a change in circumstances the 
FOBPS group have unfortunately made the decision to fold. 

On behalf of the whole school community 
we would like to thank FOBPS members, 
past and present, for all their hard work 
and support over the years. As a school we 
remain fully committed to organising 
events to fund raise for the children and 
we have therefore formed a new Fund 
Raising Team led by Miss Wilkinson. If you feel able to support 
with any future events please let the admin team know. 

 



Halloween Disco 

The Halloween Disco, organised by the 
Friends of Bowmandale School, was a 
huge success. All the children looked 
fantastic in their costumes and all enjoyed the dancing 
and games. Thank you to everyone involved. 

Civic Service 

We were delighted that 
for the second year   
running Bowmandale was 
able to nominate pupils to 
perform at the Mayorõs 
Civic Service. Both Poppy 
and  Ellee were fantastic! 

Children in Need 

A big thank you to all the parents and children who 
sent or brought in donations for this very worthwhile 
cause. We raised over Ã300 for Children in Need.  

 

 

Conker Competition 

Our annual school conker com-
petition took place on Friday 
19th October. The event was 
watched by the whole school 
during the afternoon and great fun was had by all. 
Well done to Niamh, Michael, Corey and Oliver!  

Odd Sock Day 

We had a fantastic start to Anti- Bullying week on 
Monday 12th November with so many children (and 
adults) wearing odd socks to launch the event. 

During the week, the children explored what       
respect means and how this can be shown in real life        
situations. 

Governors News 

Many of our Governors 
joined us for the open 
morning on Friday 9th     
November and they were    
delighted that so many  
families were able to join us 
too and were able to enjoy    
observing their children 
working so well in the classrooms. 

Inspire Afternoon 

On Thursday 18th October the children were all     
involved in our new òInspireó Afternoon. A range of    
exciting events were offered by staff and the children 
were able to select which event to attend.  Some were 
introduced to Millie, Jake, Lettie and India and they 
watched and learnt about what working dogs do. Some  
enjoyed learning to make coil pots with Mr Towers and 
the children who opted for the Harry Potter inspire 
afternoon had a magical time with Miss Singleton! Our 
next òInspireó Afternoon is planned for the Spring 
Term. 

 

Royal British Legion Poppy Competition 

Congratulations to the winners of our poppy painting 
competition. The standard of work was fantastic 
and the children should be so proud to know that 
their artwork was part of a display of thousands to 
commemorate 100 years since the end of WW1. 
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